
 I am a landlord in Klamath County and I strongly urge you to oppose HB 2004-A; it will eventually hurt 
tenants in the long run.  Sometimes we humans don't think things through that far ahead and want instant 
satisfaction regardless of the future consequences.  
 
Thank you for taking your time to read and consider this plea 
 
Robin Eklund  

 


